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07/02/2007

  

Hi Everybody,  

An earlier update reminder to start this week; we are away to pick up George Flectcher's collection so not in the office.  

Auction 136 will close today (3rd July) at the usual 23:00Hrs UK time.  

Auction 138 is now online to start today at 18:30Hrs with some Buy Nows.  

The George Fletcher collection will be available for Private viewing on 14th - 15th July in Twyford, please email Mike Brooke or Me 

if you would like to come.  

For those of you who celebrate - hope you have a good 4th of July!!!  

Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 

e-Rocks  
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